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Fall Retreat Update 
 

Dear «Greeting», 

 

    

   

   

Prayer Requests for this month 

♦ Students who came to fall retreat 
would continue to pursue god and 
his will for their life at Ball 
State. 

♦ Our students would “get” the gos-
pel more and more every day and 
learn to give it to others. 

♦ We would continue to meet new stu-
dents who are interested in know-
ing more about Christ. 

 250 students made the two hour drive to Lake James for our 
annual Fall Retreat.  That is over 100 more than came last year!  
Praise God for how he is drawing students to himself.  The students 
heard great teaching about truly understanding and living out the 

truth of the gospel of Jesus Christ.   

So, what did we do at Fall Retreat? 

WE RELAXEDWE RELAXEDWE RELAXEDWE RELAXED    WE CONNECTEDWE CONNECTEDWE CONNECTEDWE CONNECTED    WE REFLECTEDWE REFLECTEDWE REFLECTEDWE REFLECTED    

Being at the retreat center was a 
great break from classes.  It gave 
students the ability to forget about 
the craziness of school and think 
and talk about Jesus.  The laid 
back atmosphere freed everyone 

up to be centered fully on God. 

Connection was a high priority for 
this retreat.  There were 80 fresh-
men that came who had only been 
at Ball State for 7 weeks.  Our 
prayer was that they would find 
friends here at the retreat and 
really feel that they belong to this 

movement.   

There was plenty of time to reflect 
on the talks.  Students spread out 
all over the retreat center and 
spent time reading God’s Word, 
praying, and considering their walk 
with the Lord and what he might be 
trying to teach them over the week-

end.   

 

Thanks for all your prayers 

and support!   

The kids have really taken to our 

partnership in East Asia.   


